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August 7, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding the 

Academy shirt designs for the upcoming school year. 

 

Since April, our school administration team has been in continuous communication with Ibiley Uniforms 

regarding the finalization of the Academy shirt designs. Unfortunately, despite our persistent efforts 

throughout the summer, we have not yet received the final renderings of the shirts for approval. 

 

Given this delay, we will be honoring either grey polos and/or the regular middle school polos as 

acceptable alternatives for the time being. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure 

you that we have been diligently trying to resolve this issue with Ibiley. 

 

Additionally, we are pleased to inform you that our PTSA is currently working with another vendor to 

design an Academy Friday/Field Trip shirt. We hope to have more information on this soon and 

appreciate your patience and understanding in the meantime. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel 

free to contact the school administration office. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Milagro Arango 

Principal 

Devon Aire K8 Center  

 


